
 
DofE Groups 
 
A reminder that your meetings are on the following days:  
S3 - Bronze - Thursday Afterschool (Mr Lane's Room)  
S4 - Silver - Thursday Lunchtime (Mr Lane's Room)  
S5/6 - Gold - This is to be managed by your groups, once you have set a regular day let Mr Lane 
know. A reminder that these are not optional, and that you must attend. If you cannot come, then 
let one of the Adult volunteers know in advance. Can you please also ensure you DofE is up to 
date before attending. 
 

 

Pupil Council 
 
The Pupil Council will meet on the following dates: 
 
S5/S6 P5 Wednesday 28th February Conference Room 
 
Please make sure you attend your meeting if you are part of the Pupil Council- all pupils should 
register first before attending.  
 

 

Vaping 
 
Wednesday 28th February there will be a 10mins delivery from an undergraduate student who is 
carrying out research on vaping with our S4,5 &6.  
 
Assembly times: 
08:55-09:10: S4 
10:55 -11:05: S6 
11:10-11:20: S5 
 

 

S1-6/ Staff 
 
Friday 1st March the Berlin group will be hosting a lunch time leap Year Carnival.  
There will be lots of games, including: 'how many sweets in the jar?', 'Guess the Teacher', 'nail in 
the bail', as well as a yummy bake sale. We will have a football card with the chance of winning 
an 'All in one' voucher.  
To celebrate and get into the carnival feel we are encouraging pupils to wear bright colours, 
donations for the non-uniform day will be collected in Reg.  
 
S1-6 From Wednesday 28th of February up until the Easter Holiday after school study support/ 
homework club will be available. It will run on Wednesday after school each week. It will take 
place in the Breakfast club room where refreshments and a helping hand will be available. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Can pupils please check daily noticeboards for career appointment times. 
 
 

 

 
LOST CLOTHING /UNIFORM      
 
A significant amount of uniform and other items of clothing have been left, unclaimed in the PE 
base for some time. If you have lost any items, could you please claim them as soon as possible. 
Any items not claimed will be removed prior to the Easter break.  
Many thanks,  
PE department. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
S1-S6 
 
Local Ministers will be in school every Wednesday until Further notice.  Any pupils who would 
like to speak with them should go along at Lunchtime to Nurture room 4. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Spare kit  
 
The PE department are looking into getting new spare PE kit to ensure everyone can still take 
part in PE, even when they forget kit. So, the Sports Leadership Team have created a form to get 
your views on spare PE kit. By getting you opinions on the colour and sizes of the kit, it will allow 
a better selection to be brought in.  
Please scan the QR code and complete the form by Thursday 29th of February to let us know your 
opinions.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Musical Theatre Club  
 
I will be holding an after school Musical Theatre Group in the Drama Studio on Tuesday.  
 
For anyone who wants to sing, dance or act. All suggestions welcome. 
3.30- 4.30  
 
Ms Smith  
Drama  

 
 



 



 
 

 


